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-v(THE OEFENCE OF LITERATURE AND THE ARTS SOCIETY) PLEASE REPLY TO:.

3l Budgen Drive
Redhill Surrey
RHI ?OB
?4th January 2000

To; The Director
Arts Council
I 4 Great Porter Street
London SWIP 5N0

Dear Peter Hewitt,

Last year you stated that you had passed our request for
co-operation to the Film lnstitute. We have, however, heard
nothrng from the latter. Please, therefore, send us a copy of
your letter to the lnstitute so we can chase thtngs up.

This matter is urgent as in February there is High Court
hearing about the validity of a Video Appeals Board decision.

Yours for freedom of expression,

Cllr E Goodman
Chair of CAC

Enquiries to the Secretary,23 Middleton Close, Fareham,
Hants, Tel 0329 284471


